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As part of the Clarendon Station Upgrade, a temporary full road closure will be required at the station on 
Racecourse Road between 9pm Friday 26 April and 5am Monday 29 April 2024.  

Access to Racecourse Road via Blacktown Road will remain open. Signs, traffic controllers and detours will 
be in place to assist drivers. See map overleaf. 

If you have any feedback or questions, please contact us by 5pm Wednesday 27 March 2024. 

Contact Us  

 1800 684 490 

  projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

  transport.nsw.gov.au/clarendon-station-upgrade 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

   Interpreter service 

For languages other than English call 131 450 

 

 

http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy


To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

Map of detour during planned temporary full road closure 
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